
MEMORANDUM 

 

To: Winter 2021 Course Directors 

From: Kevin Gingerich, Chair, Committee on Evaluations and Academic Standards (CEAS) 

Subject: Academic Honesty Statement 

Date: January 11th, 2020 

 

I hope that everyone is having a successful start to the winter term during these 
challenging times. As we enter into the current semester, it is important to continue 

reminding our students of Lassonde’s commitment to upholding the academic integrity of 

our courses.  

 

A variety of communication options can help provide reminders to our students, such as 

course announcements and lecture slides. The CEAS Committee has developed an Academic 

Honesty Statement to be utilized for this purpose. This statement can be placed on your 

Eclass page, or at the beginning of each assessment. We recommend you ask students to 
provide an acknowledgment of this statement when submitting their work.  The Lassonde 

Academic Honesty Statement is provided below. 

 

I hereby confirm that this (exam/quiz/assignment) represents my own work. I confirm that it 

has been completed in adherence to the Senate Policy on Academic Honesty, without 

unapproved collaboration or the use of unpermitted aids or resources. I recognize the 

importance of academic integrity and understand that there is no tolerance towards academic 

dishonesty within the Lassonde School of Engineering. I am aware that any suspected breaches 

will be reported to the Academic Honesty unit within the Student Welcome and Support Centre, 

and may result in additional penalties in accordance with the Academic Honesty Policy. 

 

If you have any questions, feel free to contact myself <kging@yorku.ca>, Garret Keown 

<gkeown@yorku.ca> (Manager of Academic Honesty), or Mitch Burnie 

<mburnie@yorku.ca> (Interim Assistant Dean, Students). 
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